
Elective Student Neelima 

Neelima Agrawal joined us for her elective in February 2019. Neelima is currently studying 

her final year at NorthWestern University in Chicago, USA. Her final presentation looked at 

Pharmacovigilance: what side effects can be expected from TB and ARV treatment, and 

what are the systems put in place to monitor them on a public health/national level. It was 

interesting to gain insight from how the USA and South Africa differ! 

 


